
Monday, September 3rd:  No School, Labor Day 

Friday, September 7th:  Picture Day (Students must have full uniform) 

Sunday, September 9th:  Back to School Celebration, 10:00AM—1:00PM, Chapel/Activity Center  

Friday, September 21st:  No School, Staff Development 

Tuesday, September 25th:  All School Open House, 7:00PM— 8:15PM  

Important Reminder / Health Records: 

Health records are due!  Please turn these in as soon as possible to avoid exclusion.   

Students entering Kindergarten needed updated eye, dental, and health exams.   

Students entering 2nd grade needed updated dental exams.   

Students entering 6th grade needed updated health exams/immunizations, as well as an updated dental exam. 

Please contact the office with any questions. 

Raffle Tickets:  Raffle Tickets are going home today with your youngest child unless they have not yet been paid for.  Please 
check your folders and contact the office with any questions. 
 

ASPIRE Scores:  Paper ASPIRE scores went home to students in grades 4-6.  Grades 7-8 have instructions on how to access 
their scores electronically through the Parent Portal on PowerSchool.  
 

Medical & Emergency Notification Information Forms:  Medical and Emergency Notification Information forms went 
home last week.  It is essential that each child have one on record.  Please make sure to fill these out and return them by 
September 7th.   These are required annual forms 


After School Club Forms:  Don’t forget, forms for After School Clubs went home last week:  Chess Club (grades K-8), Art Class 
(grades K-6), and Dance Class (grades 3-8).  If you are interested in any of these, please return those registration forms. 
 

Family/Student Handbooks:  Family/Student Handbooks went home last week.  The signed acknowledgement forms that 
are at the end of the handbook are due on September 14th.  Please take time to read and review the policies in the handbook.   


Back to School Celebration:  You are invited to our Back to School Celebration on Sunday, September 9th.  We will begin 
with a Family Mass at 10:00AM in the Chapel.  Afterwards, hospitality will be provided in the Activity Center. 
 

Before/ After Care Updates:  Please remember, this year it is Archdiocesan policy that students need to be signed in in the 
morning and signed out in the afternoon by parents/guardians.  Please do not drop off your child in the morning without signing 
him/her in!  Additionally, snack is not provided by the school; parents are asked to pack a snack with their child. 

World’s Finest ChoColates 

 

Our World's Finest Chocolate fundraiser is just around the corner! Each family will be required to sell 1 box of World's Finest Choc-
olate. Chocolate will be sent home on Thursday, September 6th with the youngest/only child in the family. Take a look at the flyer 

enclosed in today's folder for more information on available prizes. Don't miss out on your chance to win some great prizes!   

Picture Day 

 

Picture Day is coming up on Friday, September 7th.  Please note:  Students must be in full uniform this day, including 
sweaters.  Students may put their sweater on for only the picture and leave it off during the day if the weather is 

hot.  Order forms are going home today and are due by the time the student takes his/her  picture. 
 

3 Parent Volunteers are needed for Picture Day:  Please contact the office to volunteer!  
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